
From: Greg Hulburd
To: Christian, Vince@Waterboards
Cc: Johnson, Bill@Waterboards; Scott Bourne
Subject: Bottling Group Tentative Order
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 3:17:20 PM

Dear Mr. Christian,
 
We appreciate the opportunity to submit final comments on the Tentative Order R2-2013-XXXX (NPDES No.
CA0030058) for the Bottling Group, LLC.
 
We submit the following comments for your consideration:
 
1) Order, Table 3 - The current order expires August 31, 2013, so it appears that the new order should be
effective starting on November 1, 2013 instead of November 1, 2012.  Other dates listed in the table may
need to be adjusted accordingly.
 
2) MRP (Attachment E), IX.B.7 - RWQCB eliminated the need for a Contingency Plan in MRP IX.A. We
respectfully request that reference to the Contingency Plan in IX.B.7 be deleted to avoid confusion in the
requirements for a Contingency Plan. 
 
Thank you again for your consideration.
 
Respectfully,
 
Greg Hulburd

 

Greg Hulburd
Weiss Associates
2200 Powell Street, Suite 925
Emeryville, California 94608
tel: 510.450.6159
gch@weiss.com
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